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Title: Consider recommendations regarding a Statement of Final Quantities for the construction of 2016-
2017 CDBG Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvements, County Project No. 820690, Federal Project No.
14.218, as follows:

a) Approve the project as constructed and authorize the Chair to execute the Statement of Final
Quantities for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2016-2017 CDBG Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvements for work
performed and materials supplied by Vince Lopez Jr. General Engineering Construction, (a local
vendor), P.O. Box 488, Santa Maria CA, 93454, in the amount of $434,234.37; and

b) Determine the CDBG Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvement project was found by your Board to be
exempt from the provisions of California Environmental Quality Act pursuant to State Guidelines
Section 15301 on February 16, 2017, a Notice of Exemption was filed on that basis, and the proposed
action is within the scope of the Notice of Exemption.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS11/14/2017 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding a Statement of Final Quantities for the construction of 2016-2017 CDBG
Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvements, County Project No. 820690, Federal Project No. 14.218, as follows:

a) Approve the project as constructed and authorize the Chair to execute the Statement of Final Quantities for
the Fiscal Year (FY) 2016-2017 CDBG Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvements for work performed and materials
supplied by Vince Lopez Jr. General Engineering Construction, (a local vendor), P.O. Box 488, Santa Maria
CA, 93454, in the amount of $434,234.37; and

b) Determine the CDBG Isla Vista Sidewalk Improvement project was found by your Board to be exempt from
the provisions of California Environmental Quality Act pursuant to State Guidelines Section 15301 on February
16, 2017, a Notice of Exemption was filed on that basis, and the proposed action is within the scope of the
Notice of Exemption.
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